
NOTICE OF HEARING BEFORE COUNTY EXECUTIVE 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, that pursuant to Section 20 of  the Municipal Home Rule Law of  the 
State of  New York, a public hearing will be held by the County Executive of  the County of  Monroe on June 
10, 2021, at 10:00 A.M. in the County Legislative Chambers in the County Office Building, Rochester, New 
York, on a proposed local law (Intro. No. 175 of  2021), entitled “OPERATION OF OFF-ROAD 
VEHICLES ON PUBLIC HIGHWAYS IN MONROE COUNTY”. 

 The Public Hearing may be observed by live video through a link available at https://
www.monroecounty.gov/.  Those wishing to participate in the Public Hearing on the above-stated matter 
should call 646-876-9923, Meeting ID 913 0764 4342.  Copies of  this proposed local law are available for 
examination in the office of  the County Executive of  the County of  Monroe and on https://
www.monroecounty.gov/. Those wishing to speak at the Public Hearing are encouraged to sign-up by 
emailing countyexecutive@monroecounty.gov at least one (1) hour prior to the Hearing.   

This proposed legislation would create a Local Law pertaining to the operation of  off-road vehicles 
on public highways in Monroe County.  

ADAM J. BELLO 
Monroe County Executive 

Dated:                           , 2021 
Rochester, New York 

https://www.monroecounty.gov/
https://www.monroecounty.gov/

